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GCC Partners with
Central Louisiana Technical
Community College

Gilchrist Construction Company has partnered with
Central Louisiana Community Technical College to
develop and facilitate continuing education pro-
grams through an incumbent Worker Training
Grant (IWTP) that we secured earlier this year.

Our very own Scotty Stelly from Mark Gardner’s
crew is featured in the Town Talk article dated July
23, 2015.

Scotty Stelly (right) a worker with Gilchrist Con-
struction Company LLC, is taking lessons on driv-
ing an 18-wheeler from commercial driver’s license
instructor Jennie Cruse. Cruse comes from North-
west Technical Community College in Shreveport
and is offering the four-week CDL training at Cen-
tral Louisiana Community College in Alexandria.
CLTCC is providing the training for Gilchrist and
Perforex Forest Services, LLC, a RoyOMartin
subsidiary located in Woodworth, through two
separate grants. The school hopes to make the
programs permanent at the Alexandria campus.

GCC Employees—A Career Path to Success!

Congratulations to GCC employees Curtis Kin-
chen, Brett Sherman, and Scotty Stelly . It is with
great pride that we recognize these employees.

Curtis, Brett, and Scotty have worked over the past
three months to earn new skills and credentials by
participating in one of GCC's internal training and
development programs. Their accomplishments
were achieved through our partnership with the
Central Louisiana Technical Community College
(CLTCC) and an Incumbent Worker Training Grant
(IWTP) awarded by the Louisiana Workforce Com-
mission (LWC). Upon completion of the program,
Curtis, Brett, and Scotty earned the following in-
dustry-based credentials:

Commercial Drivers License - Class A
Hazmat Endorsement
Tanker Endorsement
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at GCC

From left: GCC employees Curtis Kinchen, Brett Sherman, and Scotty Stell

Curtis Kinchen, a 5-year veteran of GCC, began
his construction career with GCC as a Craftsper-
son and then successfully trained as an Equipment
Operator. Working as a member of the Asphalt
Division Team, Curtis has operated various heavy
equipment during his GCC tenure. He earned an
OSHA 10 Certification through GCC and will con-
tinue his assignment with the Asphalt Division
Team. Curtis has one son and lives in Alexandria,
Louisiana.

Brett Sherman has been employed with GCC since
January 2015, when he began his career as a Traf-
fic Control Craftsperson with the Asphalt Division
Team. Armed with a Class A Commercial Drivers
License, along with a hazmat and tanker endorse-
ment, Brett is currently working as a Tack Truck
Driver and training for a Service Technician role on
our Asphalt Paving Team. Brett earned an OSHA
10 Certification at GCC, and resides in Pineville,
Louisiana.

Scotty Stelly has been employed with GCC since
April of 2014. Scotty also began his career as a
Traffic Control Craftsperson, and progressed to a
Skilled Craftsperson role where he trained to oper-
ate equipment. Since his employment at GCC,
Scotty has earned an OSHA 10 Certification. He
lives with his wife and children in Pineville, Louisi-
ana, and is currently working as a CDL Driver on
Robert "Shorty" Mayeaux's team.

Once again, congratulations to these employees
and thanks to everyone, including our external
partners at CLTCC and LWC. We are living our
mission to build strong teams and successful pro-
jects! Itis certainly a team effort.

Valerie Aymond, Chief Resource Officer
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Safety Leadership Training

Supervisor Leadership Development Workshop

Thanks to everyone who participated in our 2015 3rd Quarterly Safety Leadership Training series, Supervisor
Leadership Development Workshop. This training is the first of a two-part series which focuses on building
supervisor competencies for effective safety leadership.

Thanks to Ken Schexnayder and Jesse Matthews from Travelers who traveled here to facilitate the training and
share their knowledge. It was a very impressive presentation and we had good participation from our teams.
We will schedule the second-half and follow up to this workshop in the 4th quarter of 2015. Stayed tuned!

Congratulations to the 71
IDP's will be updated accordingly.

Valerie Aymond,
Chief Resource Officer

Supervisor Leadership Development Workshop
September 29 & 30, 2015

Shane Guillot

Tim Wallace

Jeremy Dufour

Ryan Hazelton
Phillip Bordelon

Keith Franklin

Bryan Juneau
Kenneth Kopf

Alsey Lachney

Richard Ferguson
Greg Branch

Kodie Brouillette

Matthew Armand Matthew Castille Dirk Fontenot Harvey Smith
Bryan Bordelon Jeremy LaPrairie Kelly Knight Tip Whiddon
Roland Welch Jarred Williams Josh Bordelon Mark Gardner

Shane Carter
Salvador Rodriguez
Roger Guillot
David Littleton
Davis Bordelon
Garin Mayeux
Charles Sonnier
Daymond Brister
Tommy Lachney
Austin Johnson
Keith Dauzat

Thomas Linzay
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Brian Hattaway
Ronnie Ardoin
Jose Bautista
Kenny Emrick
Gilbert Haynes
Greg Hagar
J.J. Hickey
Kent Burnaman
Jimmy Lachney
Wilmon Frank
Jeff Smith

Jerry Burnaman

Farrel Thomas
Shelton Strother
Randy Tyler
Robert Mayeaux
Scott Sterritt
Kevin Grage
David Ndoumba
Rick Fanara
Harvey Dixon
Kane Gagnard
Jeff Kalz

Don Mercer

Brandon Lawson
Jason Ducote

Greg Sidney

Butch Mackey
Albert Lewis

Frank Maury

John Paul

Curnest Guillot
Glen Russell

Brett Scott Sherman

Bridget Johnson
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1186 Ouachita River Bridge — Harrisonburg

On October 7th, the Gresham family visited jobsite
1186 to personally thank our GCC employees who
assisted in helping put out an early morning fire at
their home back in mid-January.

Thank you for representing GCC and Our Core Pur-
pose:

Daymond Brister
Joshua Burch
Kenneth Kopf
Zach Burnaman
Kevin Sweet
Stacy Bonds

Pictured: Gresham family and thank you note.

1187 LA1 Mansura - Marksville

Job 1187, LA1 Mansura - Marksville employees
were treated to an appreciation dinner by the
local Baptist church. They also gave each crew
member a cooling towel to help them battle the
sweltering summer heat.

Thanks to Alsey Lachney, Project Manager, and
the 1187 crew for doing such a great job and
living the GCC core purpose, “Working together
to improve ourselves, our industry, and our com-
munities.”

1192 LA8 Calcasieu River & Creek Bridges Vernon

Job 1192, LA8 Calcasieu River & Creek
Bridges Vernon received this letter of
appreciation from the Village of Simp-
son.

What a terrific compliment to Greg
Branch, Superintendent, and the entire
1192 crew! Thank you for your hard
work and dedication. Your actions ex-
emplify our company’s principles.
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News

1191 1-12: Walker to Satsuma

On August 1, 2015, Project 1191, I-12: Walker to
Satsuma reached a significant project milestone. All
three lanes were opened on westbound 1-12 from
beginning to end! J.J. Hickey, project manager says,
“It looks and rides great!” On behalf of the traveling
public, he thanks his team for their safe, hard work.

Congratulations to our Project 1191, I-12/Walker
Team on a job well done!

Leading the way in Safety, Quality,
Innovation & Efficiency

GCC @ Work
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Spotlight on

Asphalt Plant Technician.

Kenny has been with GCC since June 2013 and holds
DOTD certifications:

Asphalt Plant Technician

PCC Plant Technician

Structural Concrete Inspector/Technician

Update

Congratulations to Kenny Emrick for earning his most recent certification,

the following LA-

Embankment and Base Course Inspector/Technician

Legacy Health and Wellness - New Benefit for GCC De pendents!

During 2015 benefits open enrollment last year, we announced that effective January
1, 2015, GCC employees would be eligible to access our clinic, Legacy Health and
Wellness, for all medical and wellness needs for a flat $20 fee per visit. Aimost seven

importantly, GCC employees are experiencing enhanced, affordable access to quality
healthcare.

Over the past seven months, the feedback we have received from GCC employees is
that they would like for us to consider the same access to quality, affordable health
care for GCC employee dependents. We listened to your feedback and are very
pleased to announce that effective August 1, 2015, legal dependents of GCC employ-
ees will have the opportunity to access our clinic for the same $20 flat fee!

Legacy Wellness Coach
Amy Sonnier. Call today
to schedule your appoint-
ment with her!

We are very proud of our workforce and the tremendous work that each of you do every day. We are also

very proud of our staff of providers at Legacy Health and Wellness. They are delivering best-in-class

healthcare services to our workforce!

,PSRUWDQW "C\VIH'Vv

United Way Employee Campaign November 2015
Mark your Calendar! Family Day 2016 April 23, 2016
2016 Benefits Open Enroliment November 23—December 11, 2015
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Milestones
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